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21st January 2015 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Pre-school 
 
 
Parents evenings will be held during the week of 9th March and a schedule will be 
available at the end of February. Over the next month I will be placing children for 
September 2015. If your child is still with us and you would like to alter their 
sessions please speak to me asap. 
 
Clothing and belongings – Please ensure all your child’s clothing, including coats, 
also bags and lunchboxes are labelled, as we have 50 children in pre-school and it is 
difficult to trace which item of clothing belongs to which child, if they are not 
marked with a name. Frozen is extremely popular at the moment and we do have 
several identical Frozen items. 
 
Thank you to the parents who have supplied a toothbrush for their children to brush 
their teeth after lunch. If other parents wish to provide a toothbrush please place it in 
their lunch box and we will provide Colgate milk teeth toothpaste. 
 
We will be holding a onesie/pyjama day on Wednesday 11th February and we would 
be grateful if all children donated a £1 on this day. All proceeds will be going to 
Crackerjacks Children’s Trust. Crackerjacks support children with severe 
Disabilities. 
 
Can we please have Early Days spare clothes returned, including 
knickers and socks? 
 
 
Preschool will be finishing for half term on Thursday 12th February and will 
reopen on Monday 23rd February.  
 
 
Friday 13th February will only be open to before and after school children only due 
to staff training. 
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Out of School Club 
 
 

Parents please inform us if your child is 
not attending after school. 
 
 
Holiday Club 
 
February Half term holiday club 2015 will be open from Monday 16th to Friday 
20th. There will be a visit to the cinema on the Wednesday of this week and an extra 
charge of 7.00 to cover travel and admission charges will apply on this day.  Details 
and a booking form have already been emailed out. Please return you’re booking 
form asap to avoid disappointment. Remember children can attend the club from the 
age of three and children from other schools are also welcome. 
 
Parents please note that there will be holiday club running on all future inset days 
dependent on demand and for the whole of the six week summer 2015 holiday. 
 
And finally 
 
We are currently updating our website and hope to soon have lots of interesting 
information as well as a twitter feed, to continually keep you updated. On the site 
there will be a secure parent’s area where we will be able to continually upload 
photographs of your children taking part in fun activities. This means you will be 
able to keep an eye on your children throughout the day. If any parent is not happy 
for their child to be included in this part of the site please let a member of staff 
know. This part of the site will need log in details and a password. 
 
Reminder – Our session times finish promptly at 11.55am and 3.05pm in pre-school 
and 5.40pm in after school club. Our late fee will be levied for any child collected 
after their scheduled finish time.   
 
As always, we aim to continuously work in partnership with parents and carers to 
deliver the best for your children. If we can be of further assistance, please ring or 
call in to see us.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Liz 
Keelan 
Manager 

 

  
  

  
  
  


	Pre-school
	Out of School Club

	Holiday Club

